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First Presbyterian Weekday School 
116 South Loudoun Street, Winchester, VA 22601 

Email: wds@fpcwinc.org   T: 540.662.7588 

Director:  Christen Johnson Admin Assistant:  Pam Ramey 
 
 

Dear Weekday School Families, 

Here we are with the holidays upon us!!  Hoping everyone 

kicked off the season with a wonderful Thanksgiving!   We 

will make the holidays merry and bright at the Weekday 

School with art, music, and fun activities this December.   

 

Wishing everyone a very Merry Christmas, Ms. Christen 
 

 
 

REGISTRATION FOR 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR 

Registration for next year will take place on 

Wed., February 8th for returning students/church members 

 More information will follow in January. 
 

************************************************************* 
 

CHRISTMAS FELLOWSHIP  

Our Christmas Programs will be 

Thursday, Dec 15 and Friday, Dec 16 at NOON 

in Fellowship Hall.  The children will sing and then we have 

Fellowship time with cookies and music. 

 
Thursday Friday 

Foxes Dolphins 

Lions Turtles 

Bears Bears 

Owls Owls 

Garden Class Garden 

Sloth Sloths 

Piggies Piggies 

Polliwogs Polliwogs 

Lambs Lambs 

 
Please watch for a sign-up in your classroom for cookie 

donations for our Fellowship Time. 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

NO SCHOOL:  12/22 – 1/ 2 

NO SCHOOL:  Jan 13 and 16 

 
 

 
 

PARKING REMINDER 

 

There is NO PARKING 

permitted in the small lot 

adjacent to our playground. 

 

That lot is NOT owned by the 

church or preschool and 

parking there is trespassing.  

There are signs hanging on 

our playground fence to 

remind you. 

 
 

 

PLAYGROUND App 
 

Please watch the app for 

updates and posts from 

your child’s teacher and 

the school.  When you do 

read something, please 

take a moment to ‘like’ 

the post so we know you 

are seeing messages.   

 

Thanks! 
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